
 

Don’t be late for this 

important date! 

Please join us for our Annual 

Kindergarten Tea! 

Who: New Kindergarten Students for the 

2024-2025 school year 

Where: Rosa G. Maddock Elementary  

8258 South Sayre Ave. Burbank, il 60459 

When: Friday, May 3, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. 
 

 
-Meet the teachers and staff 

-Complete registration paperwork (please bring 

driver’s license and Identification) 

-Order/buy school spirit wear 

-Pick up a bag of goodies and important information 

to start the year off right! 


